
Dear Residents, 
 
Also, here is a summary of the spring Landscape Walk with our vendor, Thrive Landscaping, from this past Friday, 
3/19. 

• The weeds have been a bit unruly this spring, as the pre-emergent did not perform as well as expected this 
year. 

o The initial weed treatment for the turf (grass) areas was completed on 3/5. 
o A pre-emergent weed treatment was completed last week. 
o A second round of weed treatment for the turf is scheduled for this week on 3/25. 
o The weeds in the park will also be treated. 

• They will address picking up all the fallen branches and any remaining leaves throughout the park and limb 
up the small trees around the gazebo area. 

• There are several dead shrubs around the neighborhood that will be added to the list for removal in the 
coming weeks as they make their pruning rounds. 

• All of the spring landscape mini projects have been completed as approved from February’s meeting, except 
1 which is scheduled for completion this week. 

• Several select tree-line areas will be sprayed during the next detention pond treatment to keep the 
overgrowth under control. 

Please let us know if you have any concerns or issues regarding landscaping that need addressed with our vendor by 
emailing board@thegatesatbouldercrest.com . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
GAB UOA Board of Directors 
 


